
 

PRESS NOTE 

 

Cyberabad Police, TGIIC, SCSC Officials Work Together for 

Traffic Solutions 

 

- Traffic Coordination Meeting Held at Cyberabad CPO 

 



 

A traffic coordination meeting was held today, 24.09.2025, at the Cyberabad CP 

Office main conference hall. 

 

The meeting was held under the chairmanship of Jt. CP Dr. Gajarao Bhupal, IPS. 

The meeting was attended by TGIIC VC & MD K. Shashanka, IAS., TGIIC Zonal 

Manager Kavitha, SCSC CEO Naved Khan and officials from private consultancy 

agencies, and Cyberabad Traffic Police. 

 

Mainly the discussion focused on road widening works, removal of traffic 

bottlenecks, and analysis of vehicle movement during peak and non-peak hours at 

major junctions. The need to shift electrical poles and water pipelines to facilitate 

smoother traffic flow was also emphasized. 

 

Special emphasis was placed on pedestrian safety. Officials proposed the 

installation of new footpaths in areas with heavy pedestrian movement  

 

The meeting was also attended by Madhapur Traffic DCP Sai Manohar, 

Madhapur traffic ADCP Hanumantha Rao, ACP Chandrashekar Reddy and other 

traffic inspectors participated. 


